
Bayer Crop Science Position  
With the recent approval of LibertyLink GT27 soybeans for sale in the U.S., we have received 

several questions around the ability to apply Roundup brand agricultural herbicides over the top 

of LibertyLink GT27 soybeans. Please review the following talking points that can be used with 

retailers and farmers. 

• It is important to note that pesticide products can only be used and promoted in 
accordance with label instructions, and it is a violation of federal law to use or promote a 
pesticide product for an unregistered or non-labeled use. In order for any pesticide 
product to be legally used over the top of LibertyLink GT27 soybeans, such use must first 
be approved by the US EPA.  

• Unfortunately, Roundup brand agricultural herbicides are not currently registered for use 
over the top of LibertyLink GT27 soybeans. As such, the use of Roundup brand 
agricultural herbicides over the top of LLGT27 soybeans are not allowed, and we cannot 
promote such use. The only type of crop currently labeled on the Roundup brand 
agricultural herbicides labels for over the top usage are Roundup Ready crops. 

• It is also important to note that the same laws and restrictions on use apply to all 
pesticide products. Growers should thus check all product labels for approved uses and 
read and follow all pesticide label directions before applying a pesticide product over the 
top of LLGT27 soybeans (or any traited crop). 

• Additionally, without full testing, we cannot assure crop safety with this new type of use. 

• We are, however, evaluating our potential options and plans moving forward regarding 
this new soybean technology, and if/when this new use is added to our label, we will 
inform this team. 

 


